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8th March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our topic about castles, we will be visiting Cowdray Ruins in Midhurst on 
Wednesday 20th March. Whilst we are there, we will be looking at the ruins and finding 
out about when the Tudor house was built and how the building was destroyed. We will 
then be making up and acting out our own stories involving knights, princesses, dragons 
and other characters. In order to feel in the role of a character, the children will be able 
to come in dressed up for the day as a character of their choice, relating to castles. This 
could be a king, queen, princess, prince, dragon, knight etc. 
 
We will be travelling to Midhurst in minibuses, leaving school at approximately 9am and 
returning during the afternoon, weather dependent. A packed lunch will be provided by 
Chartwells for this trip. As we will be spending duration of the day outside, the children 
will need to wear appropriate clothing under their costumes. It may be muddy and wet 
so sensible shoes and coats will need to be worn. We are asking for a contribution of £3, 
to be paid via Schoolsbuddy in order to cover travel expenses. 
 
Local visits form will cover this visit. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Laura Fogden 
Oak Class Teacher 
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